
 

        

       
 

 
Call for Applications 
TESOL Quarterly Graduate Student Board Members 
 

TESOL Quarterly (TQ) is seeking applications for graduate student board members.  Graduate 

student board members will participate in regular board activities.  These activities include five 

manuscript reviews each year, evaluating  proposals for the special issue, and optional 

participation in editorial board meeting at the TESOL convention.  

 

Successful applicants are expected to:   

a) have advanced to candidacy (e.g., ABD in a doctoral program in applied linguistics or a 

related field); 

b) have a record of publication in peer-reviewed journal(s) published in English; 

c) have strong support from their faculty. 

 

On the application page, you will provide the he following information: 

 

 Name, Affiliation, Field of study 

 Contact information for two faculty references  

 Your full Curriculum Vitae (pdf format is preferred.) 

 

 

To apply, please find the following link and complete the form: 

https://msu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cZ3dlPBSrjUf1SB 

  

Please contact Charlene Polio (polio@msu.edu) or Peter De Costa (pdecosta@msu.edu) for 

questions.  All applications should be submitted no later than May 15, 2018.  

 

Charlene Polio and Peter De Costa 

Co-editors, TESOL Quarterly 

https://msu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cZ3dlPBSrjUf1SB

